
Dear NB Council

I support the plans submitted in DA2020/1027. It is good for Little Manly and the wider Manly 
area to have upgraded facilities located at Little Manly. Some people automatically oppose any 
development but I am not one of them, and I believe many others who will not send in a 
submission are also supportive. 

Yours faithfully

Alan Young
6 Oyama Ave
Manly

Sent: 8/01/2021 7:46:09 AM
Subject: DA2020/1027


